
 

Welcome to the GLOBE International STEM Network (GISN) newsletter! The GISN
is a network of professionals with backgrounds in science, technology, engineering,

mathematics and more, who promote Earth science education around the world. The
goal of this quarterly newsletter is to share news, research highlights, and upcoming

GLOBE events that pertain to GISN members.

Current GISN News and Updates

The GISN Networking Session at
the 2022 GLOBE Annual Meeting

welcomed 20 participants,
including current and prospective

members. There were discussions
focusing on ways to increase

mentoring opportunities and create
a more of a community for GISN

members. 

Join the upcoming GISN Social
Hour on Thursday, 22 September

at 9 a.m. MDT. Enjoy the event
with a favorite beverage to connect

with fellow members! Register
here! 

Is your GISN member
information displayed correctly on

the GLOBE Website? Please check it out, then let GIO know if there is something
missing or if updates are needed. 

Ways to Participate

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMkcemvrDssHNNBZ1ajZrBPVgKgjF5BVljD
https://www.globe.gov/es/web/globe-international-stem-network/overview/discussion-group


Remember, there are several “Ways to Participate” as a GISN member!! Here are
a few to consider:

work with a GLOBE student or teacher;
conduct GLOBE research or collect GLOBE data;
participate in a GLOBE campaign or data challenge; or,
be a judge for the International Virtual Science Symposium (IVSS) or a local
symposia.

GISN Volunteers for the 2022 GLOBE Annual
Meeting Student Experience!

A big "Thank You" to the seven GISN members who volunteered to provide
feedback, advice, and share their STEM experiences and journeys with the students

from all six GLOBE regions who joined the 2022 GLOBE Annual Meeting Student
Experience.

Africa - Oluwafemi Olawale
Asia and Pacific - Francis Emralino 

Asia and Pacific - Dexter Vile Laurden 
Europe and Eurasia - Nektaria Adaktylou

Latin America and the Caribbean - Ana Prieto
Near East and North Africa - Hameed Mohamed

North America - Larisa Schelkin
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What do you think of the new GISN Newsletter? Have suggestions? 
Please send feedback to Grace Crain at gcrain@ucar.edu.
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